
Helen Holden Named a Fellow of the College of Labor
and Employment Lawyers

Spencer Fane is pleased to announce attorney Helen Holden has been elected a
Fellow of the College of Labor and Employment Lawyers (CLEL) in recognition of her
profound impact on the legal industry.

The CLEL is a nonprofit professional association honoring the leading lawyers
nationwide in the practice of labor and employment law. Fellows earn this distinction
by promoting achievement, advancement, and excellence in the practice by setting
high standards, sharing their wealth of knowledge and experience, and serving as a
resource to the community at large. Helen joins retired Spencer Fane partners
Michael Delaney, Dave Wing, and Sue Willman as Fellows in the College. Helen will be
formally inducted along with the other 2025 inductees at the Annual Induction
Dinner on November 15 at the Denver Art Museum in Denver, Colorado.

At Spencer Fane, Helen helps businesses successfully navigate federal and state
employment laws to positively impact company culture. Her diverse industry
experience and focus on management-side employment law spans construction,
real estate, manufacturing, technology, health care, distribution, and the retail and
service sectors.

Learn more about the CLEL here.
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